Kindergarten News...November 4-8, 2019 Mrs. Moore's Class

We have been talking about different jobs in our community. Then the students shared what their parents did for a job and what they want to be when they are older.

WE...

*played Spin a Number and Top It in the computer lab.

*enjoyed reading the book, Thank You, OMUI by Oge Mora... This was for National Read for the record.

*counted by 1's and 10's to 100. We have been practicing writing numbers.

*continue to practice reading color words.

Focus Wall

*learned the words <u>we</u> and <u>little.</u> Please review the flashcards each week when your child brings them home. Your child brought home some books to practice reading too.

*continue to practice beginning sounds of words and sounding words out.

*have been learning about the word family -at.

*We have been learning about the letter Ss.

Thank you for coming to your child's conference. I enjoyed meeting with all of you. If you have any questions or concerns feel free to contact me. Please have your child practice zipping his/her coat and tying his/her shoes. Please label your child's winter gear.

Dates To Remember.

November 11 Early Release @ 12:30PM

November 11 Literacy & Math Camps Start ...

November 12 50th Day of School

November 27-29 Thanksgiving Break

December 2 PBIS Assembly-Wear Red